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Rainbow Awards  
Reception –  Emily Pope 
Year 1 –         Henrick Van Kleeff    
Year 2 –         Penny Pike 
Year 3 –         Kenzy Amrouche 
Year 4 –         Paulina Slomiany 
Year 5 –         Minty Cooke 
Year 6 –         Mae White 

Term Dates and Coming Events   
March 
Wednesday 6th  Y2 Swimming starts 
Thursday 7th World Book Day – Books for Malawi 
                                7.15pm FMSA Event Quiz Night at  

The Ship  
Tuesday 12th  3.25pm Cake Sale in playground  
Sunday 31s                 Mothering Sunday  - All Age service at  

St. John’s Church, Meads  
April 
Thursday 4th  2.30pm Easter Service at St John’s church 
Saturday 13th       10.30am  Dumbo Movie at Curzon 
Friday 19th  Messy Easter 10am St. John’s Church 
Friday 26th  1.30pm Friends Sponsored Walk/Run   
                                   & Easter Bonnet Parade on the school field  
                                  Tea & Cakes in the pavilion   

https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/coming-events/ 

This Week…         Half term was busy! 

Children from year 6 had the opportunity to attend ‘holiday 
school’ for two mornings.  They ‘brushed up’ on some 
English and Maths skills and created clay sculptures.  Thank 
you to Miss Teager and Mrs Wintle for their time. 
 

Alessia and Lucia Wilson and Iris Archer all attended a 
swimming Time Trials with the Eastbourne Otters 
swimming club. They all did fantastically well and swam 
personal bests, receiving some certificates and medals. 
Lynne, Mathilda and Sophie performed in the ‘Disney's 
Aladdin Jr at Royal Hippodrome’ shows in their half term.   

 
William Shepherd and Troy Loveday-Ockhuizen both 
achieved a bronze Scouts Awards.  David Bowden received 
a bronze medal in recognition of four years of service to his 
church.  A great example of commitment! 
 

On World Book Day (Thursday) children are invited to 

come to school dressed as a character from a book.  We 

are collecting books to send to Malawi, so if your child has 

a good quality book at home to donate, please bring it in 

on Thursday.  

Katherin Weeks 

Faith in the Family 

“I have seen and I testify that this is God’s Chosen One.” John 
1:34. When John baptises Jesus, God reveals to everyone 
that Jesus is His Son – the one chosen to be our saviour. This 
week we thought about what made him special. He was a 
King, a servant, a healer, a teacher, a sin carrier and death 
conquorer. What makes Jesus special to you and your 
family? Find a time this week to share your favourite Jesus 
stories and chat about what makes him special through the 
story.     

                                          Kim Leach 

   

Friends News 
The Friends delivered a very successful event, The Lego Movie 2 over the February half term. We raised £800! It was lovely 

getting our school families and friends together for a lovely event.   Due to the success of the Lego Movie 2, the Friends have 

secured a date with the Curzon Cinema to see Dumbo over the Easter Holidays. The film will be shown on Saturday 13th April at 

10.30am, we will be selling tickets again soon via https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk  in a couple of weeks’ time.  
 

Next term we will be holding Easter Bonnet Sponsored Walk/Run event on the field and all families will be invited to spend the 

afternoon on the field with the children watching and enjoying the fun and eating cakes! The event is to help raise funds 

towards a defibrillator for the school.  The Eastbourne Lions have kindly offered to match fund the school’s funds to pay for the 

defibrillator.  We thank them and HeartStart for all their support and look forward to it being installed in the summer term. 

School Dinners 
School lunch booking and payments.  We would like to 
remind all parents that they need to book their child’s lunch 
online via Parent Pay.  Infant lunches are free but the meal 
option should be booked before 8.30am to ensure that your 
child has the correct meal.  The same applies for the KS2 
lunches however the meals need to be paid for before they 
can be booked. .  https://www.parentpay.com/parents/ 
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Year 6 Holiday School  

House Points Reward  
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